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Flying-foxes are a vulnerable (threatened) and protected 
native animal. As cute as they are, some (less than 1% of the 

total population) may carry Australian Bat Lyssavirus.

Flying-foxes should be handled by approved vaccinated rescuers/carers only.

IF YOU SEE A FALLEN, SICK OR INJURED BAT 
OR ANY ON THEIR OWN DURING THE DAY,  

PLEASE DO NOT TOUCH IT. 

CONTACT WILDLIFE RESCUE SOUTH COAST 
ON 0418 427 214 FOR ASSISTANCE.

REMEMBER: NO TOUCH, NO RISK!
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It’s Baby Bat Season


